
John Green is seen here in 1973 (top image). Just five years
earlier (1968) he wrote the article shown below which was

featured that year in the Province, Vancouver, BC. I believe
it to be a remarkable piece of work. He touches upon every
important aspect of the sasquatch issue. The second image
shows John in 2010. He passed away in 2016. The article is
well worth a slow and deliberate read by all—sasquatch
veterans or otherwise.

The main problem with the article, which you might
immediately notice, is that John could have written it
yesterday—very little has changed in the intervening 48
years. Certainly, the heap of sightings, footprint photos,
casts, and of course sasquatch books, is much higher;
however, “more of the same” will never bridge the gap to
proper scientific involvement.

Really, it’s difficult to justify that in, say 100 years, some
part of a sasquatch (other than possible hair) has not found its
way to a proper research organization. Nevertheless, that
appears to be what we must believe, unless a piece of the
puzzle is missing. It would not surprise me, however, if the
sasquatch issue were eventually resolved with something
“old,” rather than something “new.” John closes his article
with the following:

Surely the time has been reached where the people who
control the purse strings and thus direct the course of
scientific inquiry should stop acting on belief alone and
take steps to have a thorough examination made of the
available evidence to determine whether there are
Sasquatches or not.

I knew John quite well for about 20 years. He never
deviated from belief that the sasquatch was some kind of ape
and that someone would “bring one in some day.” He was
quick to recognize the Georgia Bigfoot fiasco as a hoax and
told me that if a real sasquatch is obtained (dead or alive) we
will hear about it up front—with no theatrics sort of thing. 

I suggested that a professional expedition was needed
into the northern interior of British Columbia. As I recall, he
offered that the region is simply too big and rugged; and the
chances of finding the creature were slim. He certainly had
some experience here by being a part of the Pacific
Northwest Expedition, 1959 to 1962.

In BC we need an immediate response process to check
out sightings. Most people now have cell phones, so much
time would be saved over regular phones. Unfortunately,
considerable resources would be required to organize and
operate it. 

Little Has Changed Except Us










